
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

Congratulations to our water polo team as they defeated
Baldwin High School by the score of 9-5 at senior night. Cora
Gruber and Jordan Gomez led the team with 3 goals, Zhi Clark
had 2 goals and 1 goal from Tara Zamani! Last night was senior
night for Tara and Mia Kosianowski. Special thanks to Jordan
Gomez for sending the score and stats last night. I mua
Lahainaluna!

Just a reminder to all that tomorrow is Davida Malo Day which
starts from 5:00pm to 8:00pm at Boarders Field. The Hōʻike
portion starts at 6pm and it's free. I mua Lahainaluna!

Aloha Juniors, Class of 2025. It's time to start preparing for our
senior year. Our senior portraits dates have been set for July 9 -
11 in Samuel M. Kamakau Library. You'll need to register with
Nagamine studio. Please check your email from Auntie Cass
sent April 9th. If you have any questions, stop by Auntie Cass'
office.

Attention Health Pathway Students: Mobi Adovas will be
presenting his Health Professions Project accompanied by a
guest speaker on Friday, April 12th in P16 during lunch. His
guest speaker is (Lisa Takakura), a phlebotomist at DLS. You will
earn 2 credits for attending. Mahalo!

ATTENTION STUDENTS! PLC request: Please inform your parent
or guardian to call or email the Attendance Office in the
morning or a day prior to your PLC request.No last minute PLC
request. Illness/Sick: If you are ill, do not come to the
Attendance Office. Either go to the Health room or do not
come to school at all. Mahalo!

Attention Class of 2024! Permission forms for Senior Luau are
now available in Ms. Ellis’s room (H101). Luau will be on April
27, 2024 at Boarder’s Field! Only LHS SENIORS will be allowed
to attend. This includes seniors who were enrolled before
August 8.

From April 1st to April 12th, tickets will be $10. From April 15th
to April 19th, tickets will be $20. Cash Only. You must have your

student id, signed permission forms, no withholds, and all
detention hours cleared before purchasing a ticket. If you have
any questions, please contact the class instagram
@lunas.co2024 or see Ms. Ellis in H101. Mahalo!

Seniors: We will begin the Senior Chromebook collection your
last week of school (May 20). Some of you may finish your
classes early and can return it to Ms. Finn at the library. The last
days to return the chromebook/charger (no exceptions) is
Wednesday May 22 the last day of classes for you and Thursday
May 23. Mahalo!

Interested in the Career of Law Enforcement? The Maui Police
Department is holding its 8th annual Teen Academy from June
3rd to June 14th. If you are interested, please email Officer
Rodney Haia at rodney.haia@mpd.net for an application.
Please apply by April 12, 2024. Space is limited. Mahalo!

COUNSELORS CORNER:

Class of 2024 seniors, there are virtual FAFSA workshops on
Wednesdays from 6pm to 7:30pm starting from January 17th.
Please see Ms. Ginny Yasutake at the College and Career Center if
you have any more questions. Mahalo!

SPORTS SHORTS:

Good luck to our golf team as they will be traveling to Waiehu
GC to compete in the first round of the MIL Individual Golf
Championship. I mua Lahainaluna!

Good luck to our tennis team as they face Maui High School at
the Kahului Community Center today at 3:00pm. I mua
Lahainaluna!

Good luck to our Track and Field team as they will be competing
in the Kamehameha Schools Maui Relays today at 4:00pm at
Kamehameha Schools Maui Campus. I mua Lahainaluna!

Breakfast: Cinnamon Toast with Yogurt, Apple Sauce, Fresh Fruit. Lunch: Kalua Pork and Cabbage,
Lomi Tomatoes, Edamame, Pineapple, Mixed Fruit, Whole Grain Roll. Cafeteria monitors, please report
to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are:

mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us
mailto:rodney.haia@mpd.net

